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Aviation Group Client Update 

 

Date: July 24, 2015 

 

Request For Comments on Bird Strike Requirements 

 

On July 20, 2015 the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) requested comments on the need 

for, and the possible scope of, changes to the bird strike certification requirements for transport 

category airplanes. 

 

The FAA has recognized an increased threat of bird strikes due to an increased population of 

larger birds. In response to a fatal Cessna 500 accident that occurred in 2008, the National 

Transportation Safety Board (NTSB) recommended that the FAA “revise the bird-strike 

certification requirements for Part 25 airplanes so that protection from in-flight impact with birds 

is consistent across all airframe structures.” 

 

The FAA is not currently proposing a specific regulatory action, however they are considering 

whether to revise the requirements. The FAA invites comments relating to the technical or 

economic impact that might result from any changes to the current bird strike requirements.  

 

If you have any questions or would like further information regarding this request for 

comments, please contact the following attorneys: 

 

Lisa A. Harig + 1 703 247 5487 

Margaret Giugliano + 1 212 868 6980 

Shelley Ewalt + 1 703 399 6078 
 

* * * * * 

 

McBreen & Kopko’s Aviation Group represents air carriers, fixed base operators (FBOs), airport 

managers, aviation service providers, and business aircraft owners and operators on a wide range 

of aviation issues including regulatory matters, commercial transactions, aircraft finance matters, 

and bankruptcy and creditors’ rights. 

http://www.mcbreenkopko.com/
https://federalregister.gov/a/2015-17404

